
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Charles J. Fuschillo Jr.

Senator Fuschillo Thanks North Bellmore Resident for Serving as a

Student Intern in His Office

CHARLES J. FUSCHILLO JR.  August 12, 2013

     Senator Charles J. Fuschillo, Jr. (R-Merrick) recently thanked Britney Gringer of North

Bellmore for serving as a student intern in his district office this summer. 

     During her internship, Britney assisted Senator Fuschillo and his staff with community

programs, research, constituent services, and informational outreach. Britney is a student at

the University of Massachusetts-Amherst where she is pursuing a degree in

communications.



     “We really enjoyed working with Britney this summer,” said Senator Fuschillo. “She is an

intelligent young woman who was a tremendous help in my office. We thank her for her

hard work and wish her nothing but the best.”

      Senator Fuschillo (right) is pictured with Britney Gringer (left) in his office.


